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anuary 2018 news letter
Happy new year to everyone! We are glad to see everyone returning well after the Christmas holidays. 
Thank you for all the lovely presents and cards that were given to the staff. All of them were greatly appreciated.
We have just started our new topic of winter. The children have been talking about the weather – the snow on the mountains and the wet and windy weather. We hope to go for a little walk in the primary school’s playground and look for some signs of winter. The children will be making vegetable soup and bird cake to bring home to feed the birds. 
The morning class will commence weekly sessions of Acti-Sports on Tuesday 9th January. The children need to wear trainers or plimsolls so that they will not slip in the hall. The children will play in nursery until 9.15 am and then they will go to the primary school hall to do the activities. After Acti-Sports the children will come back to nursery to play. Nursery Fund will pay for Acti-Sports.

The morning and afternoon classes will also begin participating in a “Daily Mile” activity once per week. The children and staff will walk around the primary school playground on Fridays. 

On Wednesday 9th January the morning class will begin “Welcome Time” at the beginning of the nursery session. At 9am after the children have signed in they will go to the story room where staff will tell the children about the different activities on offer in nursery that day.

We would appreciate Junk materials for the art and design area. The children are creating models and need materials to make these with. Please ensure all yogurt pots or empty plastic bottles are washed.
Thank you for all your support.

